
Minutes of the Leverett Board of Health  Leverett Town Hall 
 
Meeting Date: 01/17/2007  Meeting Started: 7:00 PM 
Board Members Present:  Fair, Goscenski, Hillman, Zipkowitz (Clerk: Glen Ayers) 
 
1.) The Board reviewed the minutes from 1/3/06 and amended them.  The Board will wait to 
approve the minutes until Dauchy provides the revised plan date for item #5 in those minutes. 
 
2.) Received from LML Construction (Larry LaClaire, dba L & F Construction), check 
#12441 dated 1/9/2007, for $100.00 for Installers Permit for 2007.  Installer’s Permit number 
07-02 issued. 
 
3.) Bruce Cohen (owner) @ 457 Long Plain Rd. (map3, lot 35) and Bill Sieruta P.E., came 
in to present a permit application for the repair of a failed septic system.  Assigned DSCP 
R2007-01-17A. Zipkowitz moves to conditionally approve the DSCP pending the plan review 
approval by Steve Ball, Health Agent.  Fair seconds, all vote in approval.  Permit fee paid by 
Sieruta with check #6899, dated 1/17/07, for $300.00.  Sieruta also paid $150.00, as part of 
check #6900 for Cohen’s soil evaluations that were done in Dec. ’06. 
 
4.) Fair reported on his discussion with a nurse practitioner about following-up on the 
confidential TB notices that the Board has been receiving.  The Board will continue to monitor 
this situation. 
 
5.) Received from Alan Weiss, R.S., Inspection Report and As-Built Plan for a Presby 

System at 9 Long Hill Road, DSCP #R2006-11-06A. 
 
6.) Received from Bill Sieruta P.E.$150.00 as part of check #6900 for a soil evaluation at 
vacant lot owned by Nick Seamon, on North Leverett Road (Map 2 Lot 86). 
 
7.) The Board reviewed the flyer drafted by Goscenski, for posting in town, announcing the 
upcoming Feb. 12 public informational meeting on regulating Outdoor Wood-burning Furnaces 
(OWB).  
 
8.) The Board reviewed the letter to Sieruta in response to the variance request for Kevin 
Williams at 22 Richardson Road.  Zipkowitz  signed and sent the letter dated January 17th 
stating that a variance was not required. 
 
9.) Received Well Completion Report for Kevin Williams, 22 Richardson Road, dated 
1/4/07, drilled by Lynde Well Drilling, 265 feet deep, 25 gpm yield, static water level at 60 feet. 
 
10.) Received from Quabbin Analytical Lab, Bacteriological Analysis Report for the Village 

Coop Public Water Supply, 180 Rattlesnake Gutter Road, dated 1/11/07, indicating that the 
water sample tested was free of bacterial contamination. 
 
11.) Received from ECS, Groundwater Monitoring Report for the Leverett Sanitary 

Landfill, Fall 2006, cover letter dated 1/10/2007.  



 
 
Next Meeting: 2/5/07 7:00 PM  -regular meeting  
 
Proposed Topics:  
 
Meeting adjourned:  8:30 PM 


